
 
 
 

NOTICE AND AGENDA 
 

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
AUGMENTED AD HOC COMMITTEE ON STUDENT ASSIGNMENT 

SAN FRANCISCO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

 
                  There will be a meeting of the Ad Hoc Committee on Student Assignment (Augmented)  
                  on Monday, October 19, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. in the Irving G. Breyer Board Meeting  
                  Room, 555 Franklin Street, First Floor, San Francisco, California, for discussion of 
                  the following: 

 

                INFORMATIONAL UPDATES 
 

1. 2015-16 Enrollment Outcomes 
 

2. 2016-17 Enrollment Cycle 
 

3. Technology to Support Enrollment 
 

4. Secondary Portfolio of Schools 
 

5. Future Topics 
• Families leaving SFUSD before graduation 
• Creating robust diverse enrollment in under enrolled, racially  
       isolated schools 
• Secondary portfolio of schools and middle school feeders 
• RASOTA outreach and recruitment 

 
 
 
 
 
MEMBERS – AD HOC COMMITTEE ON STUDENT ASSIGNMENT        INVITED BOARD MEMBERS  
Mr. Matt Haney, Chair                                                          Ms. Sandra Lee Fewer 
Ms. Rachel Norton                                                                                     Ms. Hydra Mendoza-McDonnell 
Ms. Jill Wynns                                                                         Dr. Emily M. Murase 
                                                                                                                               Mr. Shamann Walton 

 
        

Augmented Committee 
This is an Augmented Committee Meeting.  Board Members who are not assigned to this Committee are invited to participate in the 
meeting but will not vote on matters before this Augmented Committee. 

 
Public Comment 

Members of the public may address the Ad Hoc Committee on Student Assignment on items within the subject matter jurisdiction of 
the Committee but which do not appear on the Agenda.  Speakers shall address their remarks to the Committee as a whole and not 
to individual Board Members or District staff. There shall be no discussion of public comment with the exception of clarifying 
questions and/or referral of the issue to staff. 


